
 

    November 24, 2024      

             

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King Of The 

Universe 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

November 25, 2024           Monday                

 8:00 a.m.   †   Barbara Wood 

 

November 26, 2024,           Tuesday                            

               NO MASS    

 

November 27, 2024            Wednesday           

5:00 p.m.      Healing for Carl Brown  

 

November 28, 2024           Thursday                

9:00 a.m.  †    Dorothy Alles  

 

November 29, 2024              Friday                  

 8:00 a.m.  NO MASS OR ADORATION 

   

November 30, 2024              Saturday              

5:00 p.m.  †     George & Jason Crowe 

 

December 1, 2024 First Sunday of Advent       

 8:00 a.m.        Parishioners 

10:30 a.m.  †   Healing for Andrew Barrett 

      
Liturgical Ministers for November 23th & 

November 24th  

Lectors 

5:00 p.m.   Bryan Smethers (1) 

                  Tom Andreas (2) 

8:00 a.m.   Chris Morgan (1) 

                  Melinda Woll (2) 

10:30 a.m. Jacob Alles (1)  

                  John Gilles (2)  

 
Hospitality Ministers 

5:00 p.m.  Van Reed, Danielle Smethers 

8:00 a.m.   Charles Jansen, Wilson Schoon 

10:30 a.m. Carl Brown, Brad Clifford 

 

 

 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion 

5:00 p.m.    Anita Kelley, Janelle Schmitt & 

Carolyn Snyder 

8:00 a.m.    Vanessa Schoon, Dick Buchanan & 

Nicholas Steill 

10:30 a.m.  Kim Sedor, Scott Smith & Pat 

Zickgraf 

 

Altar Servers 

5:00 p.m. Liston Lowen, Brenleigh Smethers 

8:00 a.m.  John Morgan, Scarlett Schoon 

10:30 a.m.  Clare Alles, Henry Alles 

 

Collections for Nov. 10, 2024  

Adult Offering Envelopes             $ 2,144.00 

Loose                           $    218.00 

Candles              $       49.00 

Repair                                            $       37.00 

Total in pews:                                $ 2,448.00 
Online Collections 

Reg. Envelopes                             $ 1,733.00 

Repair Fund                                  $    309.00  

Second collection             $    105.00     

Other              $      22.00      

Total Online                                  $ 2,169.00  

  
Beware of Scammers 
With the Holidays fast approaching, the criminals 
are also. Fr. Fernandes will never ask for gift 
certificates or money through an email or phone. 
Please be aware and guarded on what emails or 
text messages you get that say they are from our 
Parish, namely Fr Cyril Fernandes. If you have 
any questions, please call the church office at 
260-244-5723 or contact Fr. Fernandes. 

 
Mass time change for Saturday’s 
Some parishioners have come to me with a 
request. Due to our time change in Indiana and it 
being winter, it gets dark much earlier. They were 
Asking if Saturday evening Mass could be held a 
bit earlier due to the driving in the darkness. I am 
in need of some input from the rest of the parish. 
What is your suggestion for an earlier Mass time 
on Saturday evenings (only).  
Please reach out to Fr. Cyril Fernandes or call the 
church office with your suggestions.  
Thank you, Fr. Cyril Fernandes 



 
Knights of Columbus – Diaper Drive 
The Knights delivered to Babe the 
proceeds of the Diaper Drive. A total of 
2,808 diapers and 17 packs of baby wipes 
were the totals that were donated. They  
were very grateful for the large donation. 
We would like to Thank the parishioners 
that contributed to the success of this 
program. 
 

Holiday Church Office Hours 
The church office will be closed on  
November 28th Thursday and   
November 29th, Friday due to the  
Thanksgiving holiday. 
 
Mass and Adoration Holiday Schedule 
There will be NO MASS on Friday,  
November 29th.  
There will be NO ADORATION on Friday,  
November 29th  
 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Corner 
November 18, 2024  
Families served 50 Total people 171 
New Clients 5 Gas cards 1 
Needs Dish soap, Tuna and Canned  
Corn 
God’s Grace part two 
Last week we shared about a homeless  
young man, our concern for him and the  
struggles he faces. We would like to bring  
the story full circle. His life is not where he  
wants to be yet, but he is diligently trying. 
He goes to counseling and to group  
sessions regularly. He is learning to cook.  
We can see the strength he is gaining  
through the smile on his face, his positive  
conversation, and the desire he shares to  
get better. We cannot adequately express  
the joy we saw in him the day he walked  
into the pantry with a prosthetic eye! Before  
there was only a hollow cavity. Before  
people stared at him. He had tattoos on 
his face in an attempt to distract from not  
having an eye. Now he has an eye, many  
days he has a smile, and every visit he  

 
leaves sharing his appreciation for the food  
and our showing him that we care about  
him. We are better able to love and to care  
for others because of stories like this one. 
God’s Grace is all around us, if we only pay  
attention! 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation for CCD 
December 8th from 9:15am-10:15am there  
will be time for reconciliation for 3rd  
through 6th graders. If they cannot attend  
on this day they are welcome to join the 7th  
and 8th graders at St. Paul’s Advent  
Penance Service, Thursday, December  
12th at 6pm.   
 
Success for the Sewing Circle 
A special thank you to everyone who  
helped sew pajama pants for a homeless  
shelter in Gallup, New Mexico ran by the  
Missionaries of Charity. We had a great  
turn out of parishioners and friends that  
sewed, cut out pants, or ironed. Mary Jo  
Alles, Yvonne Pfeiffer & Carol Trebor  
sewed nearly 30 pair of pj pants at home  
during the year and we sewed almost 50  
more pair in 2 days in the community hall.  
Fr. Cyril brought his sewing machine and  
helped too!! Thank you again for your help  
and donations of sheets and fabric. It is  
I appreciated it very much. Please make  
Sure to check out the pictures that I posted  
on the bulletin board as you come in the  
east entrance of the church. 
Julie Pine 
       
 
 


